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Abraham Stein

Director of the Department of Defense and Hemispheric Security

Technical Secretariat of the CITAAC

Secretariat for Multidimensional Security

Organization of American States

Dear Mr. Stein,
I have the pleasure of writing in order to enclose the Annual Report of Bolivia on Imports and Exports of Conventional Weapons in keeping with Articles III and IV of the Inter-American Convention on Transparency in Conventional Weapons Acquisitions (CITAAC).

I would also like to advise you that Dr. María Cecilia Chacón Rendón, former Director General of Multilateral Relations of the Ministry of Foreign Affairs, is now serving as Minister of Defense. Accordingly, in the coming days the Technical Secretariat will be apprised of the information concerning the new national point of contact for the CITAAC. In the interim, I would be grateful if all electronic communications were sent exclusively to this permanent mission’s e-mail address (bolivia@oas.org).

I avail myself of this opportunity to convey to you renewed assurances of my most distinguished consideration.

Ambassador Diego Pary Rodríguez


Permanent Representative of Bolivia to the OAS
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